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Hello,

I am one of your constituents and I believe in the actions contained in the SB 1530 climate bill. We need to act now
to create better legislation in Oregon to lower carbon emissions at all levels.

Businesses must receive tax breaks to invest in solar panels. Especially trucks 40' and over should be held to better
emission standards. I live next to the Holgate train tracks and it smells awful here. There is even a Kroger child care
center near and I cannot imagine what those children are breathing in air quality -- never mind what Bulls Eye and
other businesses in this neighborhood are emitting.

Being the beautiful state Oregon is, we need to preserve it. For our planet and for our children.

Kind regards,
SJ van Rees

Remember to make today a good day 
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